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South Carolina State Parks
at 20:16:53 on 8/01/2018 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Dawn Hash
at 20:16:53 on 8/01/2018 UTC
Hello, I am reaching out regarding a reservation we have. I have attempted to
contact via phone and website, but I understand there is an issue with the
reservation line. Do you know when it may be back up? We have a reservation
for August 5th thru 12th in huntington beach state park, but need to transfer to
another time. How can I do this? Thanks Brian and Dawn Hash

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:26:56 on 8/01/2018 UTC
Our call center is back online. You may call 1-866-345-7275, M-F 8:30am to
5pm. You may also call the park directly. The reservation system is back up.

Dawn Hash
at 20:42:04 on 8/01/2018 UTC
Thanks very much
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